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April 20, 2020

AMAC Action Alert 

CONTACT YOUR CONGRESSIONAL DELEGATION TODAY

Dear AMAC Members and industry concessions operators:

Prior to the global pandemic entering the United States airport terminal restaurant and retail operators represented approximately 125,000 employees working in the largest to the smallest commercial service airports. Our industry is made up of locally owned and operated companies to large international operators. 
In many cases our companies’ sole business channel is 100 percent supported by the airport operations. Minority and women owners make up approximately $3.4 billion of the businesses providing concession to airports. Airport terminal concession operators annually generate approximately $14 billion in annual sales and contribute nearly $2.5 billion to airports in the form of rent, fees, charges and investment into terminal facilities. Other contributing factors include:
Airport concessionaires represents a $14 billion industry and is made up of companies in varying sizes including small and minority and women owned businesses. Annually these businesses contribute economically through:
· $2.5 billion to airports in the form of rents, fees and charges

· Employing more than 125,000 workers

· $4.1 billion in wages and benefits
· Nearly $600,000,000 in state and local taxes

· More than $935,000,000 in capital investments into airports,

· Nearly $4.5 billion in purchase of products and supplies, and 

· Indirectly 59,000 jobs in construction and other support services. 

Airport concession operators are an integral part of the day-to-day operations of commercial service airports providing the travelers’ experiences through food, beverages, news and gifts, electronics, entertainment, and other retail opportunities throughout passenger terminals across America.  
CONTACT YOUR CONGRESSIONAL REPRESENTATIVES TODAY
Airport restaurant and retail operators are requesting $5 billion in funding for the operational and capital relief, support, and rebuilding of businesses and employment.

IT IS MOST CRITICAL THAT YOU CONTACT YOUR U.S. SENATORS AND

REPRESENTATIVES IMMEDIATELY AND ASK THEM TO SUPPORT AIRPORT

CONCESSIONAIRES IN THE STIMULUS/RELIEF LEGISLATION.

Please call and send the attached letter—and emphasize the disastrous impact on your company and your employees, especially how many jobs are at stake. 

You should also contact your congressional delegation as the House leaders are now drafting their provisions for the bill to address the crisis and provide relief to the aviation industry.

Ask them to contact:

· Speaker Nancy Pelosi (D-CA)

· Majority Leader Steny Hoyer (D-MD)

· Rep. Peter DeFazio (D-OR), chairman of the House Transportation & Infrastructure Committee

· Rep. Sam Graves (R-MO), ranking minority member of the House Transportation & Infrastructure

· Committee

· Rep. Rick Larsen (D-WA), chairman of the Aviation Subcommittee

· Rep. Garret Graves (R-LA), ranking member, Aviation Subcommittee

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact us anytime. 

It is very important that we are unified in our position and continue to communicate a clear message to Members of Congress for relief.

Sincerely,
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John Clark

Chairman






Airport Minority Advisory Council
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Anthony Barnes

Chief Operating Officer

Airport Minority Advisory Council

Attachment:  Sample Member Letter
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